Webmasters' Report 2016

There were no major changes to the website since the last report.

The Results System and the Fixtures program both worked smoothly. Only 2% of match reports and confirmations were made by captains using email or telephone rather than the results system.

The Tommy Dunne Trophy results were added to the website and kept up to date as each match result was reported.

Empty web pages for junior chess have been added to the website, to be filled in when the contents are available.

We should like to thank all the contributors to SCCA News and SCCA Diary. 

Brian Skinner

Peter Lawrence

